
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 

DATE: January 13, 2021 

RE: “Alaska Cruise Tourism Proposed Task Force” - CLIA 
Alaska/Norwegian Cruise Line Holdings and Royal Caribbean Group 

At its meeting of January 7, 2021, my office advised the City Council that Mayor 
Sivertsen, Acting Ports & Harbors Director Mark Hilson, Assistant City Manager Lacey 
Simpson and I had recently participated in a meeting of Southeast Alaska port 
communities and industry representatives regarding the resumption of cruise in 2021. 
Attached for City Council review is a copy of the presentation that I referenced at the 
January 7, 2021 Council meeting.  The group is scheduled to meet again on January 20, 
2021. Unless the City Council directs otherwise, I believe the Mayor and I, together with 
Mr. Hilson and Ms. Simpson, should continue as the City’s representatives on the 
proposed task force. 
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